
NOTIFICATION TO IMPORTERS/EXPORTERS/CONSIGNEES 
ON STATUS OF BILL OF ENTRY AT MRA CUSTOMS

With a view to enhance the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA)’s communication with its  
stakeholders, declarants are hereby required to provide the e-mail addresses of the importers/
exporters/consignees, as the case may be, at time of submission of an electronic bill of entry in 
the TradeNet, as from 22nd May 2017.

This measure will enable importers/exporters/consignees to know in a timely manner about  
the status of the bill of entry being processed in their names at the MRA Customs Department 
through e-mail and to also verify the authenticity of the submission of the bill of entry.

Declarants are hereby advised to strictly comply with this trade facilitation measure.

Registered importers who wish to benefit from this measure are requested to submit 
their Tax Account Number (TAN), mobile phone number and e-mail address on  
registration.customs@mra.mu 
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